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FM OF ARMENIA IN BRUSSELS: THIS IS VERY GOOD OPPORTUNITY TO SHARE ARMENIA'S 
PERCEPTION ON DEEPENING OUR RELATIONS WITH EU

- 11.12.2023

News.am (11 December 2023)

 

The Minister of Foreign Affairs of Armenia, Ararat Mirzoyan, is participating in the meeting with the 
EU Foreign Affairs Council in Brussels.

Ahead of the meeting, Mirzoyan gave comments to the media, the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of 
Armenia informs Armenian News-NEWS.am. Mirzoyan stated as follows:

Click for more.

Kaynak/Source: 

https://news.am/eng/news/797034.html

